
From: Cynthia Bassham - Drama Department <zotmail@uci.edu> 
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 9:07 AM 
To: DRAMA-Undergrad Students, MUSIC THEATRE-All Students, Sender Custom Email List 
<zotmail@uci.edu> 
Subject: Drama 30C in the Fall - An Update 

  

Hi everyone, 

We now have a definite day/time and a few students enrolled in our 30C 

(auditions/monologues) class taught by Abel Garcia. Class will be held T/Th 8-9:50.  We’re 

hoping a few more of you will join. 

 

 
Again, a reminder who might consider taking: 

* Those who have taken 30A & B (or equivalent) and haven’t yet taken 30C 

* Those who have taken 30C and would like to continue working on auditions/monologues 

* Those who are just joining us as junior transfers.  Perhaps you already have the equivalent 

of the 30 series.  This would still be a great stand-alone class for you to take!  

Just send me an email if you have questions or interest in joining. 

Cynthia 

 


